
 

3 September 2025 
 

Pepco Group N.V. 
Pepco Group completes first €50 million tranche of its share buyback 

programme 
 
Pepco Group announces that it has now completed the first €50 million tranche of its share buyback 
programme, as announced on 10 July 2025. The Group purchased a total of 9,363,886 ordinary shares 
at an average price of PLN 22.64 over the period between 17 July to 22 August 2025. 
 
All purchased shares are being held in treasury. There were a total of 577,451,935 Pepco Group shares 
in issue as at the end of August 2025. 
 
The Board originally authorised a share buyback capability of up to €200 million to be available for use 
during FY25-FY27 at its Capital Markets Day in March 2025. The Group will provide an update on 
subsequent tranches of its share buyback programme at the appropriate time.  
 
 

--- ENDS --- 
 
 
ENQUIRIES 
Investors and analysts 
Tej Randhawa, Investor Relations   +44 (0) 203 735 9210  
Rebecca Jamieson, Investor Relations  +44 (0) 203 735 9210 
 
Media 
Rollo Head, FGS Global    +44 (0) 7768 994 987 
James Thompson, FGS Global   +44 (0) 7947 796 965 
Blake Gray, FGS Global    +44 (0) 7842 631 475 
 


